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La Promesa Foundation
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Midland, TX 79701

Re: La Promesa Foundation
WDWR(AM), Pensacola, Florida
Facility Identification Number: 21773
Special Temporary Authority

Dear Applicant:

This is in reference to the request filed February 26, 2016, on behalf of La Promesa Foundation
("LPF"). LPF requested special temporary authority (STA) to operate station WDWR(AM) with

parameters at variance. The STA was filed in response to the FCC letter of January 29, 2016,
which dismissed WDWR(AM)'s application for direct measurement of power (BZ-
2015071 5ABZ). The application was dismissed primarily because of a major discrepancy in the
overall height of the existing tower.

The dismissal letter stated that the station must file an FCC 301-AM application within the next
30 days and advised the applicant to file an STA request to operate with parameters at
variance/reduced power. However, since it has now been over 9 months and LPF has not filed a
301-AM application, the STA request is now being DISMISSED.

If LPF wants to operate WDWR(AM) with an overall tower height other than that which the
station is currently licensed, the station needs to file an FCC 301-AM application. In addition,
WDWR(AM) must also request a new tower registration number from the Wireless
Telecommunications Bureau based on any new overall height, location, and/or FAA study of the
tower.

Sincerely,

Jome(i 4anarchuck
dio v1sion

Media Bur'eau

cc: Dennis J. Kelly, Esq. (via email only)


